
UPDATES FROM THE WEIZMANN INSTITUTE

JOIN US FOR A  
CONFERENCE CALL

FIGHTING  
CORONAVIRUS

We invite you, a valued member of the Weizmann Institute family, to take part in a timely  
and important conference call with Weizmann Institute Vice President Prof. Roee Ozeri.

CONFERENCE CALL:  Thursday, October 1, 2020 @ 1:00 PM ET

To reserve a spot on the call and receive dial-in instructions,  
RSVP to Amrita Barmadat: a.barmadat@acwis.org / 212.895.7945

Send your questions in advance of the call to cpp@acwis.org

▶

Prof. Roee Ozeri 
Vice President 
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